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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 13th December: Year 6 trip to Croxteth Hall 

 13th December: Year 1 carol concert 

 14th and 15th December: Y2 Christmas Play 

 15th December: Foundation 1 (Nursery 
School) at Farmer Ted’s 

 18th December: Year 4 carol concert. 

 18th December: F2 trip to Light cinema. 

 19th December: Year 3 carol concert. 

 20th December at 5.15pm: Christingle  
Service for Year 5 and Year 6 

 22nd December 2017: Close at normal 
time for Christmas Holidays. 

 Tuesday 9th January : Children return to 
school at 8.55am. 
 
Please remember to have your tickets with 
you for each performance. Any loose 
change would be gratefully appreciated after 
each performance for donations towards 
Christmas parties and activities. 
 

Please check the website for the  
updated calendar of events. 

 

Be on time, be in line for 5 to 9! 
 

 

BINGO  
What a success! 

 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend 
the Bingo on Wednesday evening, the night was 
a huge success with more than £715 being 
raised for school funds. 
Thanks to Lidl store in Wallasey, CER supply 
agency in Liverpool, Cass Coaches and 
Somerville School staff for their very kind 
donations towards the raffle and bingo prizes.   

 
 

Foundation 2 Nativity. 
The children in foundation 2 performed their 

Nativity this week on Tuesday and Wednesday 

morning and were perfect in every sense. 

Parents, friends and family were treated to a 

wonderful performance of dance, singing and 

acting from our youngest children at the 

Primary School. Well done children, you have 

certainly got us in the Christmas spirit! 

Foundation 1 from our Nursery School will be 

performing at the Primary School on Tuesday 

afternoon as well as the 2 year olds singalong 

which takes place at the Nursery School on 

Brentwood Street on Friday. 

 
 

Photographs at performances 
Unfortunately at forthcoming performances and 

concerts we are unable to allow photographs or 

videos to be taken on mobile phones, cameras 

etc. This is due legal restrictions now in force 

which prevents looked after children having their 

photograph taken. This applies to a number of 

children in Years 1 to 6. Even though you may 

only intend to take photos of your child, we can’t 

ensure that you do not accidentally take photos 

of children in the background who do not have 

permission for their photo to be taken. We 

apologise for any upset this may cause but have 

planned ahead and will be placing photos on 

class websites to make up for this.  

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

 

Christmas dinner will be taking place on 

Wednesday 20th December. On this day 

children are welcome to attend school in their 

own clothes. This is an opportunity should they 

wish to wear their Christmas Jumpers or 

Christmas themed clothing they may do so if 

they wish. 

Please remember all food orders have been 

completed for this day and there will therefore 

be no additional lunches available on the day. 

 

http://www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk/

